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DDSN Executive Memo

TO: Executive Directors of DSN Boards and QPLs
FROM: Robb McBurney, Legislative Liaison and Public Information Officer
DATE: February 26, 2020

SUBJECT: DDSN Drop In at Disabilities Awareness Day 2020
For those attending Disabilities Awareness Day on Wednesday, March 4, 2020 at the State House,
beginning at 12:30 P.M. DDSN will host Families and Advocates in Room 251 at the DDSN Central Office,

3440 Harden Street Extension.

We will have light refreshments and be available to answer DDSN related questions and give tours of the

office before you head home!!!!

For more information contact Robb McBurney robert.mcburney@ddsn.sc.gov or 803-898-9723




